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The Electronic Services and Tools work group continued with juggling a number of high priority projects in the last cycle: 
· We have tried to continue with the Technical Architecture and Catalogue project, but progress is far slower than we hoped. Bandwidth is a key issue. This project was anticipated to complete in 2015 prior to the September WGM but is now unlikely to complete this year.
· We continue work on the targets and measures for 2015 from the EST Strategy that was published early in the year.
· We are participating in key projects for core HL7 Publishing services these include the CDA R2.1 project and the V3 Publishing ANT Script refactor

The group continues to be severely constrained by the available bandwidth of the work group members. The completion of the Technical architecture is a key component to ensure that tools and services can be delivered to members efficiently  (both in terms of cost and time required by HQ personnel) and that we are capable of supporting new key initiatives (such as the FHIR Registry).

In the upcoming cycle, we are hoping to continue work on the Technical Architecture and Catalogue project as best as can be done by volunteers.
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